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November  

29th  Governor’s meeting  

30th  Y1 showcase afternoon to parents 2.15pm 

December 

1st  Christmas Fayre  

5th  Year R nativity in the hall 1.30pm  

6th  Year R nativity in the hall 9.30am  

7th  Save The Children Christmas Jumper Day 

8th  Coffee and chat for families who speak 

different languages – 9.00am  

11th  Year 1 and 2 Christmas @ Church 1.30pm 

12th  Year 1 and 2 Christmas @ Church 9.30am  

13th  Christmas Lunch  

15th  Last day of term 

 
It's been an action-packed week! We were 
extremely fortunate to have a visit from 
Winchester Science Museum on Tuesday. 
Years R and 1 had a magical experience 
inside the mobile planetarium. They found out 
all about how light reflects off the moon and 
what we would see in the night sky. Year 2 
reenacted the Great Fire of London by 
building a model Pudding Lane which Mrs 
Unsworth and Miss Murray set fire to! Within 
ten minutes the whole street was up in flames, 
and the children were amazed by the 
immersive experience.  
 
I've been hearing a lot of singing this week. 
The choir have even put actions to their 
songs, ready to perform on Monday 4th 
December at Guildhall. Year 1 have been 
learning carols ready for church, and Year R 
have been working hard on remembering their 
lines for Twinkly Nativity. 
 
Thank you to parents/carers for the generous 
donations for the Christmas Fayre. 
 

Harriet Jenkins  
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you have changed any of your 
contact details, particularly your 
phone numbers, please make 
sure that the office have your up 
to date information so that we 
can contact you should your 
child be unwell. 
 

 

Stars of the  
Week 

 
Week beg. 20th November 

 

CEDAR  Aria    
WILLOW  Tommy  
OAK   Henry 
MAPLE Florence 
POPLAR  Robyn 
SYCAMORE  Milly 
 
After school club Elias  
 

 

School starts at 8.35am.  The 

gates to the school will be 

closed at 8.50am.   

School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Please be at school on time.                          
              

After School Club 
You should have received your booking 

confirmation for next term if your invoice 
has been paid. 

A reminder that the session times are: 
Short 3.05-4pm 

Long 3.05-5.45pm 
Please make sure your child is collected on 

time. 
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We have recently purchased a system to 

help support pupils with learning number 

facts and become fluent with these.  It has 

been great to see so many children access 

this learning platform, it really will help 

with children becoming fluent with their 

number facts.  If you need confirmation 

of your child’s login details, please 

contact the office.   

  
 

Universal Free School Meals 
 

All the children in our school are entitled 
to a hot lunch every day, free 

of charge! Please encourage 
your child to have a hot meal 
every day. 

 

 

 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
Week Beginning 20th 
November   
 
Poplar  98.5% 
Oak   95.9% 
Maple  95.7% 
Sycamore  94.5% 
Willow  90.4% 
Cedar   87.2%    
 
Whole School 93.7% 
   

Well done Poplar! 
 
Please remember that you must inform us 
if your child is unwell and is unable to 
attend school. Please contact us before 
9.20 a.m.  You can phone or email us at 
info@woolstoninfantschool.co.uk 
 

 

Year R - Nativity 
Year R should now have received 

your tickets for the nativity. If not 

please contact the office. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Year 1 & 2 Church Service 
More information will be shared with 

you shortly – just reserve the dates! 

You will not need to order tickets for 

these events.  

 
 

              Christmas Fayre 
 1stDecember  
 4.30-6.30pm 

The Friends Group still urgently need 
volunteers for the Christmas Fayre. 

Please email 
friendsofwoolston@gmail.com 

 if you can help. 
 

Raffle Prizes 

Do you work for a Company who 

is able to donate to our Christmas 

Raffle?  

 Gifts, vouchers, passes would all 

make great prizes! 

 

 

If you have any 
soft toys, new 
or used, that  
we can have 
for the toy 
tombola at the fayre 
we would be pleased 
to receive them! 
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Christmas Raffle 

You’ve got to be in 

it to win it! 
Please send your ticket 

counterfoils & money and any 
unsold tickets back to school. 

More tickets will be available from 

the office and at the fayre. The 

draw will take place on Tuesday 
5th December. 

 

Please can you bring 

cakes to school on 

Friday for our cake 

stall at the fayre. 

Thank You! 

 
Water Bottles 

Some children have been bringing in juice 
or squash in their water bottles.  A 
reminder that only water is allowed in 
school. 

 
 

Library Books 
Please can you 
return any library 

books you have at home. 
 

 
Dogs 

A reminder that no dogs 
are permitted on site. If 
you do tie your dog up 

outside, please pick up any poo! 


